
I would like to provide testimony for Hank’s bill.   
 
My daughter was diagnosed with osteosarcoma and within eight months was gone.  Sarcomas are 
different from carcinomas. And they do not get much attention.  This bill would help raise awareness of 
this horrible type of cancer that affects both humans and animals.  There is little research being done on 
this, but a lot is done through the veterinary community first and then translated into help for humans.   
 
Any opportunity to make others aware of this is a wonderful idea.  Amy has been a vocal proponent of 
this bill because of her dog Hank and my family became interested after we lost Andria.   
 
Please kindly consider this bill for the good that it would do. 
 
Cindy L. Weicht 

 


